
Subject: PandaRoot meeting, 10th of February, 10:00 EVO
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Tue, 09 Feb 2010 09:21:27 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

Tomorrow, 10/02, 10:00, we will have our next pandaroot EVO meeting. Tentative agenda points:

1) General announcements

- news from Computing Committee: workpackages evaluation and action points etc (<http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Computing/MinutesCompCMarch2009>)
- upcoming Collaboration meeting (<https://indico.gsi.de/conferenceOtherViews.py?showSession=all&showDate=all&fr=no&view=nicecompact&confId=533>)

2) Forum items to be discussed and decided upon

- user analysis: problems? (no input yet!)
- track fit issue with STT: what to do with z reconstruction?
- rootlogon and the lib-dependencies
- MC matching (Tobias) followed by discussion on fDetectorType: http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=10093&rid=981&S=946a02b8347d89e91707581eef92e617#page_top
- discussion vislevel: http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&goto=10143&rid=981&S=946a02b8347d89e91707581eef92e617#page_top

3) AOB

Hope to hear you then,

Johan
